
Senate Bill 554 is a terrible piece of legislation, and will put in danger law abiding citizens their ability to protect their families and 
homes in the rural areas of Oregon.  Time after time statistics have showed that ordinary citizen gun owners are not the problem, it 
is the felons, crooks, bunglers, etc. The problem you face is stopping them from committing crimes, not the law abiding gun owners 
from protecting their families and homes.


